“Green Resources’ Response”

The Business and Human Rights Resource Centre invited Green Resources to respond to allegations against it in the following report by Oakland Institute:
1. “Evicted for Carbon Credits: Norway, Sweden, and Finland Displace Ugandan Farmers for Carbon Trading”, Oakland Institute, August 29
1. 
Green Resources replied as follows:

We have decided not to respond publicly to the recent report by Oakland Institute. Instead we have invited Oakland Institute for dialogue at a time convenient for them. We would prefer such a dialogue to be in person and preferably in Uganda, where we could also bring in the Ugandan government’s view and position into the discussion.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We believe that having an argument through publications, social media and other online channels would not be productive and would not lead to better understanding of each other’s concerns.

We hope the Oakland Institute will take up our invitation in the near future.

